
C TY OF ATLANTA 
DEPARTMENT of PARKS 

JACK C. DELIUS 

GENERAL MANA G ER 

Hon. Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 
City of Atlanta 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. Allen: 

Office of General Manager 

Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

January 16, 1967 

Thank you for the attractive showcase you have 
given this department. 

We picked up the showcase this morning and delivered 
it to our Training Center in the Twelfth Street 
Building in Piedmont Park. Our Entomologist, W. D. 
Buchannan, was delighted to receive the display case 
and has stated that he can use it to great advantage 
for displaying various insects for viewing by the 
public. 

Your thoughtfulness and your continued interest in 
this department is truly appreciated. 

With warmest regards. 

STMJr:bjw 

Sine~ 

Stanley T. Martin, Jr. 
Administrative Assistant 




